

Western Pocono

LIONESS CLUB

P.O. Box 535 Brodheadsville, PA 18322

August 25, 2011

Nassau Broadcasting 22 South Sixth Street Stroudsburg, PA 18360

Attention: Erica and Chuck

Dear Erica and Chuck:

The members of the Western Pocono Lioness Club wish to extend our sincere appreciation for your donation of dozens of tee shirts. The shirts will be sent to Kenya as part of a program to help clothe some of the many people who, without folks such as you, might otherwise have no clothing at all.

We are overwhelmed by your company's generosity and thank you for your help.

Sincerely, Carnille De Sando

Camille DeSando

Secretary

Western Pocono Lioness Club

CC: Kyleen Waters